
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, March 7, 2021 10:46 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Wendy Scheerhoorn

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am sending a comment about the upcoming raise of rates.  Previously I contacted Hydro One about our rates
because they were so much higher then our home.  Hydro One said it was because it was a cottage.  The rates are
inflated as is so why would they become some much higher again?  Account




